- 2 -
Collective letter 2/SG20RG-AFR

	[image: ]
	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 25 March 2024

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Addendum 1 to 
TSB Collective letter 2/SG20RG-AFR
SG20/CB
	· To Administrations participating in SG20RG AFR;
· To ITU T Sector Members participating in SG20RG AFR;
· To ITU T Associates participating in SG20RG AFR;
· To ITU Academia participating in SG20RG AFR;
· To the ITU Regional Office for Africa

	Tel:
	+41 22 730 6301
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbsg20@itu.int
	

	Web:
	http://itu.int/go/sg20rgafr
	

	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 20 Regional Group for Africa (SG20RG-AFR); 
Virtual, 27-28 March 2024


[bookmark: Duties]Dear Sir/Madam,
Further to TSB Collective letter 2/SG20RG-AFR dated 27 February 2024, I regret to have to inform you that the virtual meeting of ITU-T Study Group 20 Regional Group for Africa (SG20RG-AFR), which was due to take place from 27 to 28 March 2024 has been postponed to a later date. The date will be communicated at a later stage. 
Please check the ITU-T SG20RG-AFR webpage as it will be updated when further information becomes available.
	Yours faithfully,
[image: ]Seizo Onoe
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
	[image: Qr code
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	Latest meeting information
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